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Alan Ehrlich

From: Laurie Stephenson [Istephenson@wascomgt.com]
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2005 10:37 AM

To: Alan Ehrlich

Subject: Responses to Both Sidon and CGW IR's

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

Alan,
Attached is the responses for both Sidon and CGW with respects to the IR forwarded by the MVEIRB.

| have addressed my responses to those pertinent to both companies in red and have reviewed all the
submissions and IR request forwarded under separate cover.

In general, | see no - absolutely no - new issues that were not dealt with in the 2003 Public Meeting.

The YKDFN constantly says we are not consulting with them, yet do not even acknowledge when we have, nor
will Ms. Crapeau acknowledge that she has on numerous occassions missed, boycotted or forgotten about
meetings with other companies in the area to the point that making meeting appointment futile, nor will the
acknowledge that there has not been a major impact on the cultural, physical or other environment with the
ongoing exploration in the same area, in the same way as proposed and undertaken by Snowfield Developments.

| have asked and continue to ask for concrete concerns that are real and have never been addressed before; that
require informed and knowledgeable querying; not political - which we have no jurisdiction; not hypothetical -
that's why regulations are enacted to address; and not irrelevant - it is not respectful to the process and to the
value of our time.

Respectfully submitted,
Laurence Stephenson, P.Eng. B.Sc. M.B.A
Consultant for

Sidon International Resources
Consolidated Goldwin Ventures

10/31/2005



